
UPHOLD HUMAN RIGHTS PROTECTION: CONDUCT DETAILED REVIEW INTO ANTI-TERRORISM 
BILL - AUSTRALIA 
 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
We are concerned with the Anti-Terrorism Bill 2005 which will be discussed 
in the Parliament during November.  We understand that the Bill has 
provisions that undermines human rights, which Australia has established 
reputation in protecting. 
 
It is observed that the Bill has departed from a large range of rights 
stipulated in International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights.  For 
example, the extreme case of control order may affect rights to be free from 
arbitrary detention (article 9), freedom of association (article 19), 
freedom of movement (article 12); the authority of Australian Federal Police 
to issue initial detention order to detain suspect may affect rights to 
liberty and security of a person (article 9). 
 
Australia has been a good example in upholding human rights protection and 
has condemned the negligence of human rights of some Asian countries.  To 
uphold your country's reputation in human rights protection, we kindly urge 
your good government to: 
 
1) ensure a comprehensive and open examination of the controversial bill by 
extending time for reading and the preparation of submissions from the 
public, and 
 
2) ensure that, in striving to detect and address any potential terrorist 
threat, the Australian Government protects adequately the civil and 
political rights of all Australian citizens, particularly those of minority 
religious and cultural groups who may be vulnerable to the proposed new 
powers. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Jothi 
West Bengal 
India 
 
 
 
 




